
From: Kelly Barbrey <KBarbrey@Columbiaauthority.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com)aduffy@scprt.com 

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/10/2014 9:51:41 AM

Subject: Re: 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting Performance Invitation

Will do! Excellent news!!

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 10, 2014, at 9:44 AM, "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Kelly,

Please see the email below from Justin Durham from Clemson. They have committed to performing at the 
Carolighting! Can you please follow up with him regarding the details of the event.

Thank you,
Haley

From: Justin Durham [mailto:DURHAM5@clemson.edu]
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 9:13 AM
To: Mottel, Haley
Subject: Re: 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting Performance Invitation

Haley,

I spoke with the choir (Clemson University SINGERS), and we'd be delighted to sing for the Carolighting 
ceremony this Dec. Please send me the details, including where we'll need to be and when, how 
many/length of pieces, etc.

Thanks,

Justin

Justin W. Durham, DMA
Director of Choral Activities
Assistant Professor
Clemson University
119A Brooks Center
Clemson, SC 29634
(864) 656-4669

On Oct 7, 2014, at 4:40 PM, Mottel, Haley wrote:
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Mr. Durham,

I have provided two links below for your review of the Governor's Carolighting event from last year.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=McqAH6AxPKI

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g2lXL-iAxL4

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 4:01 PM
To: 'durham5@clemson.edu'
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting Performance Invitation

Mr. Durham,

Thank you for the call today. Governor Nikki Haley would like to extend an invitation to you for your choir to
perform at the 48th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Monday, December 1, 2014 at 6:00PM on the north
side of the Statehouse. This event will include holiday festivities, Christmas remarks from the Governor, and the 
ceremonial lighting of the State Christmas Tree.

I have attached the program for the 2012 Carolighting as well as the broadcast schedule. It provides the run of
show and the songs that were performed at the Carolighting. Should you have any questions please do not
hesitate to contact me.

We hope you are able to participate in this time honored tradition. 

I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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